
From: Carina Milan [<email address removed>]  
Sent: March 11, 2016 12:28 PM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Fort St. John - LNG 
 
I am writing to you today to express my support for Pacific NorthWest LNG. 
I am asking the Government of Canada to approve Pacific NorthWest LNG’s environmental 
certificate. 

Thank-You 
Carina Milan 
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